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The Green School trip this year led us to the picturesque Kaszuby region of Poland. We
enjoyed thrilling experiences like exploring an adventure park, admiring the scenic

Charlotta Valley, and conquering numerous sand dunes to reach the beach. We also had the
opportunity to visit a rural homestead and witness the unique Sunken Forest. Trekking
through nature trails and indulging in water park activities added to the excitement. In

Torun, our students delighted in making gingerbread and braved a rainstorm to explore the
charming city. It was a memorable trip for sure.


